
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Canyonlands Field Airport Shuttle and Taxi Companies      
Re: Passenger Drop-Off and Pick-Up at Canyonlands Field 
 
Greetings CNY Ground Transportation Companies –  
 
Thank you for registering with Grand County for operations at Canyonlands Field. Current registered companies can be 
found at moabairport.com under the ‘Shuttle and Taxi Information’ tab.  
 
It is the intent of the County to equally enforce all regulations regarding all ground transportation companies. Staff will 
be monitoring but please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns about operations at the airport. 
 
Passenger Drop-Off: 
Please drop customers off at the main entrance on the East side of the airport (not the old round-a-bout).  
 
Waiting/Passenger Pick-up:  
If you are waiting for an arriving flight, park in the marked spots in the main parking lot and wait in the designated areas 
indicated in the map below to meet potential customers.  
 
Please note that this protocol is subject to change, and all registered companies will be notified prior to any change. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Andy Solsvig, C.M. 
Canyonlands Field Airport Director 
asolsvig@grandcountyutah.net 
 

 


